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It is with some concern that | heard that passenger trading hours at Manston are to be
limited to prevent traffic build up during the "rush hours".

Very little such traffic would approach the airport from the Ramsgate end but would use
the new junction where the museum stands.

Limiting trading hours to a new business is a bit like applying handcuffs to a juggler.
Mike Poulter.
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